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Brown Township 

Transient Vendors Policy 

It is the policy of Brown Township not to regulate transient vendors operating in the 
township.  The Brown Township Board of Trustees assumes no role concerning 
transient vendors and urges residents to use sensible precautions when evaluating the 
claims, services, and products of such vendors. 
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